From: Peterson, Kurt 
Sent: Tuesday, December 16, 2014 9:02 AM
To: Superfine, Richard; Widawsky, Dan
Cc: Reynolds, David
Subject: Gift Acknowledgment

Dan / Richard - 

This email is to document a gift received and accepted by Commissioner Reynolds on behalf of the City of Chicago.  The gift, a fruit/snack basket, was received on December 15, 2014 from the Laborer’s Union Local 1092.

Please let either Cmsr. Reynolds or me know if you have any questions.

Regards,

Kurt  

---

Kurt H. Peterson | Deputy Commissioner

City of Chicago | Department of Fleet and Facility Management (2FM)

